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Two faculty members from Seneca Business reflect on the sudden change from face-to-face

and hybrid classes to fully online, due to COVID-19. Melissa Warner and Sachi Kara share

their experiences, including the challenges they faced and what they learned in the process

of this transition:

What I Learned During the Transition to Online Classes by Melissa Warner, School of

Leadership and Human Resources

The Brighter Side of the Global Pandemic by Sachi Kara, School of Accounting and

Financial Services

 

 

View the June 2020 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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